Dear WFSJ Nominating Committee,

| am writing on behalf of the board of the Balkan Network of Science Journalists to recommend
our candidate Jelena Kalinic for the WFSJ board.

Jelena has been an active member and board member of our association for several years, and
has been shortlisted for, or won, various international science journalism awards and grants.

She has pioneered science journalism in her country, and helped with initiative in the wider
region.

We think she would make a great WFSJ board member.
Best wishes,
Mico Tatalovic,

BNSJ board member
micho.tatalovic@gmail.com
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